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Dear Friend of the South Coastal Village Volunteers,

We want to thank you for your interest in, and support of, the South Coastal Village Volunteers (SCVV) as we 
help older adults age in place. Because you have been a key participant in our success, we want to share with 
you our accomplishments via our annual Where We Are Now news.

South Coastal Village Volunteers began providing services in January, 2021 and with your support, have 
accomplished the following through June 30 of this year.

Where We Are Now.

• We have 164 active volunteers now completing approximately 300 member requests per month.
• Currently SCVV is serving 104 members.
• Volunteers have completed over 5,300 member services since 2021.
• Volunteers have given 8,500 volunteer hours of service since 2021.
• We held a clinic for members to receive flu shots, presented safety and wellness seminars, 

and celebrated the 100th birthday of one of our original members.
• We hired a Care Manager to help SCVV understand and adjust to the changing needs of 

SCVV members and assist members in accessing the variety of services that SCVV offers.
• We added more volunteers to our office staff to accommodate the growing number of 

service requests.

As you can see, a lot of good things have been happening for South Coastal Village Volunteers. We 
are proud of what we have accomplished so far and look forward to an even more successful future!

On Thursday, September 19, 2024 we will hold our major fundraising event at the Cripple Creek
Golf & Country Club with music provided by 5th Avenue. Please join us for an evening of fun, food, 
and friendship to celebrate our success. For tickets and sponsorship information, please visit our 
website at www.southcoastalvillagevolunteers.org.

On behalf of all of us with South Coastal Village Volunteers, thank you for your support. We are looking 
forward to seeing you on September 19th!

With much appreciation,

Your Development Team,
Feme Cooper, Kathy Green, Kathy Jankowski, Kathy Johnson and Karen Taylor

South Coastal Village Volunteers is a branch of Village Volunteers, 
an IRS approved 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
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